Year Two Homework

Dear Parents/Carers,
This year we have introduced a new homework scheme in Year Two which we hope will be more enjoyable and manageable for the children, whilst still continuing to support and extend their school-based learning.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]At the beginning of each half term, we will send home a homework ‘menu’. This will include six different tasks which the children can choose to complete in their own time over the half term. They do not have to complete all the tasks but at least one will be expected and more than one is encouraged. Once they have completed a task, they can bring it into school to show what they have done. The children will receive their first homework menu next week.
· We will also be sending home weekly handwriting homework in the Autumn term, starting in the next couple of weeks. This will be set on a Monday and due back on a Wednesday. The children will receive a laminated card with sentences on and some handwriting paper. They must copy the sentences, focusing on forming and joining their letters correctly and of an appropriate size.
We appreciate all your support with your child’s homework and if you have any questions then please do not hesitate to speak to us. 
Yours sincerely, 

Miss Stratton & Miss Fensome
Year Two Class Teachers
